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	 a  Better  World



Sponsored by the Global Brain Empowerment Network

September 24, 2005, 9 a.m. – 9 p.m.

Oregon Convention Center
Jason Schnoor

Barnes & Noble

10206 SW Washington Square Road

Tigard, OR 97223

Dear Mr. Schnoor,

The Global Brain Empowerment Network (GBEN) hereby requests that you hold a Bookfair at our September 24 conference, Piecing Together a Better World, at the Oregon Convention Center.
The purpose of our conference – and the ongoing purpose of GBEN – is to increase public literacy concerning non-adversarial advocacy. (Our statement of purpose is enclosed.)

The 2,000+ persons in attendance will be urged to study several books related to our purpose, all of which will be listed in the conference program. Study of these books is also being tied to a conference-related essay contest. 

Our contest announcement is enclosed, and the beginning of our recommended books list is at http://www.gbenetwork.com/guidelines.htm. By conference time our “short list” will include several more titles, and our supplementary list will include several dozen titles.) 
Pre-conference briefings are being held for hundreds of groups in the Pacific Northwest, at which reading of the specified books is also encouraged.

In addition to the Bookfair, we would appreciate your having a special display table of the recommended books in your store, with flyers that promote their purchase while also publicizing the essay contest and the conference.

Because we will be publishing the ten best contest essays, we would appreciate corporate Barnes and Noble’s assistance in getting them published.

GBEN is a program of Christ the Healer United Church of Christ, whose 501(c)3 Federal Tax ID# is 93-1251868.
Sincerely,

Noel McInnis, Director

The Global Brain Empowerment Network 

Global Brain Empowerment Network

8855 SW Holly Lane, Suite 111, Wilsonville, OR 97070

info@gbenetwork.com ~ 503/570-4331
